
MINUTES 
Traffic Study Workshop 

October 23, 2018 
6:30 P.M. 

Council Chambers 
6601 Main Street 

Miami Lakes, Florida 33014 

   

1. CALL TO ORDER: 

Councilmember Nelson Rodriguez called the meeting to order at 6:44 p.m. 

2. ROLL CALL: 

Councilmember Nelson Rodriguez stated that Councilmembers Luis Collazo and Marilyn 

Ruano were present. Councilmember Tim Daubert joined the workshop at 7 p.m. 

Councilmember Ceasar Mestre, Vice Mayor Frank Mingo, and Mayor Manny Cid were absent.   

 

3. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: 

Councilmember Nelson Rodriguez led the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

4. MOMENT OF SILENCE: 

 

Councilmember Nelson Rodriguez led the moment of silence.   

 

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

There were no public comments.  

 

6. Items for Discussion and Action:  

A. Traffic Study  

Senior Transportation Manager, Michelle Gonzalez, briefly explained that engineers James 

Spinks and Dalila Fernandez from H.W. Lochner Inc were present to further elaborate on the 

traffic study conducted in the Town of Miami Lakes and answer questions pose by the Town 

Council. The study evaluated the traffic impacts should the openings of the bridges over I-75 

located on NW 154TH Street and NW 172th Street be approved and this was presented through 

a PowerPoint.  

ADJOURMENT: 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 8:51 p.m. 

Approved this 4th day of December 2018.  

 



______________________________________ 

         Manny Cid, Mayor 
Attest: 

 

_________________________________  

  Gina Inguanzo, Town Clerk 
 


